Salford City Council - Record of Decision (CABINET)

I, John Merry, Leader of the Council, confirm that, in exercise of the powers conferred on it in accordance with the Scheme of Delegation of the Council, the Cabinet has confirmed the intention to proceed with Beacon Council Round 6 submissions for the Effective Environmental Health and the Sustainable Energy themes


The Reasons are that all Councils have been invited to apply for up to 3 awards under 10 themes, and following a review the themes most likely to succeed are identified above. It is open for further themes to be considered before the deadline for applications of 9th September.

In the light of the 2 Beacon Awards achieved last year it is felt that further applications will be possible and success will further improve the image of the City.

Options considered and rejected were to make no applications.

Assessment of Risk: Low.

The source of funding is mainstream budgets for the application process. Any awards are accompanied by additional external funding.

Legal advice obtained: Not Applicable.

Financial advice obtained: Not Applicable.

The following documents have been used to assist the decision process:-

The Beacon Council Scheme - Application Brochure 2004 (ODPM)

Contact Officer: David Horsler 


Tel No 0161 793 3513

	The appropriate Scrutiny Committee to call-in the decision is the Quality and Performance Scrutiny Committee.


Signed: J. Merry
Dated:  1st September, 2004

Leader of the Council

This decision was published on Wednesday, 1st September, 2004.
This decision will come in force on Thursday, 9th September, 2004 unless it is called-in in accordance with the Decision Making Process Rules.

